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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

CASE NO. 
2008-00427 

APPLICATION OF KENTUCKY-AMERICAN ) 
WATER COMPANY FOR A GENERAL ) 
ADJUSTMENT OF RATES SUPPORTED BY A ) 
FULLY FORECASTED TEST YEAR ) 

MINUTES OF THE LOCAL PUBLIC MEETING 

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 
APRIL 7,2009 5:30 P.M. 

BRYAN STATION HIGH SCHOOL -AUDITORIUM 

Chairman David Armstrong called the meeting to order at approximately 
530 p.m., welcoming the attendees, and introduced the other Commissioners and 
PSC Staff in attendance. Chairman Armstrong gave a brief introductory statement 
explaining the purpose of the meeting, which was to hear public comments on 
Kentucky-American Water Company’s (“Kentucky-American”) application for a base 
rate increase. He informed the attendees that they could also file written comments 
and that forms for such comments were available at the reception table. Chairman 
Armstrong also noted that the meeting was being recorded on videotape. After 
explaining the purpose of the application and the procedure and protocol for the 
public meeting, Chairman Armstrong invited those who had signed up to speak to 
come forward to give their comments, and each speaker was allowed five minutes to 
speak. 

The following five speakers addressed the Commission: Jane Osman, Jane 
Bogardus, Jim McWilliams, Tom Kriegel, and Don Pratt. These speakers discussed 
a variety of issues, including foreign ownership of Kentucky-American, whether 
Kentucky-American may be eligible for financing from the federal stimulus package, 
the cost of Kentucky River Station II included in the rate calculations before the plant 
is operating, and Kentucky-American’s rate structure. 

All persons in attendance were asked to sign in and provide their addresses 
for the record. The sign-in sheets are attached hereto. At the conclusion of the 
public meeting at approximately 6:15 p.m., Chairman Armstrong thanked the 
speakers and attendants for their participation and then dismissed the meeting. 
Members of Commission Staff and employees of Kentucky-American were available 
after the meeting for individual questions. 
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